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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
June 3, 2024 
 

BMV Announces Public Hearing 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced it will hold a public hearing to 
take public comment regarding the proposal to close the Indianapolis Madison Ave. BMV branch, located 
at 1440 Madison Ave., Indianapolis, IN 46225.  

BMV representatives will be in attendance to receive public comment regarding the proposed closure. 
The public hearing will be held at the Indy South BMV branch, located at 3919 Madison Ave., 
Indianapolis, IN 46227. The hearing will take place on Monday, June 17 at 6:00 p.m.  

The public is invited to provide comment at the hearing or submit written comment to 
bmvpublichearing@bmv.in.gov. Those wishing to have their emailed comments made part of the record 
need to submit them by 11:59 p.m. on June 17, 2024. 
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